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To whom it may concern,

I want to express my complete objection to Sizewell C being granted planning consent.
Not only is this a huge mistake in the context of the impact it will have on our lives as residents in Suffolk but
also the negative impact it will have on the tourism economy.

The impacts on the roads of increased heavy traffic, the noise, the dirt this will create is unimaginable. The
impact on people in their homes is incomprehensible.

Combine this with the outdated technology, the expense of this project and the performance of recent similar
projects that still have not been completed in time or on budget is not in the public interest at all. The economic
benefit on the region will be minimal and short lived - as was the case with Sizewell B.

I wholeheartedly ask you to reject this application in all terms, we have alternatives as a nation in true
renewables.

Yours sincerely,

Matthew Mills
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